MMLD Contributes to Hurricane Milton Mutual Aid Response

On Sunday an MMLD crew consisting of two linemen in a bucket truck and a supervisor in
a pickup truck, departed from Marblehead to Florida as part of the New England Public
Power Association’s (NEPPA) mutual aid response to Hurricane Milton. The full NEPPA
mutual aid to Florida currently consists of a 37-person crew in 15 trucks. This effortis in
addition to NEPPA’s response last week to Hurricane Helene, with a 77-person crew in 33
trucks sent to Georgia and South Carolina that has continued into this week.

Today our MMLD crew is in Orlando, beginning restoration efforts with Orlando’s municipal
electric utility, the Orlando Utility Commission (OUC). As of this morning 90,000 OUC’s
customers (32% of their 320,000 customers) are without electricity.
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